
Item C7
Presentation on Housing Study

The City of Grand Island, with grant funding from the Nebraska Department of Economic 
Development and the Community Redevelopment Authority, undertook a comprehensive look 
at housing needs in Grand Island.  The information obtained assists in development of 
community housing goals, identifies needed housing types/price products, designates future 
housing locations, and lists possible present obstacles or barriers that may now exist that 
prevent the provision of needed housing.  The study is available to developers, funding 
entities, city staff, and other interested persons.   The last housing study completed by the City 
was in 1995; up to date information is required by the Department of Economic 
Development, Community Development Block Grant Program. Representatives of 
Hanna:Keelan will be in attendance to present the findings of the recently completed housing 
market study.
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